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Anderson Walk, Smithfield  
Bicycle and Pedestrian Actuated Crossing (BPAC)  
Project Update 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of the South Australian Government’s Greenways and 

Cycle Path Program, we are working in local communities to 

encourage active travel and provide safe dedicated walking 

and cycling routes.  

What’s happening 

We are installing a new Bicycle and Pedestrian Actuated Crossing 

(BPAC) on Anderson Walk adjacent Smithfield train station. 

The upgrade will improve pedestrian safety and access to nearby 

retail shops, businesses, homes, and public transport while 

improving connectivity across Anderson Walk.  

How this affects you 

Major works are nearing completion with traffic restrictions, including 

the closures of the Anderson Walk railway crossing during work 

hours, will continue until finishing works are complete in late June 

2025.  

To ensure safety while working in the vicinity of an active rail 

line the railway crossing on Anderson Walk will be closed to all 

traffic during night works.  

A vehicle detour will continue to be in place during closures for the 

remainder of works. Please see detour map overleaf for more 

information.  

Speed and lane restrictions will be in place during work hours. Please 

plan your trips, be cautious around workers and follow the speed limits 

and signs. Outside of work hours, speed restrictions will remain in place 

as required.  

When 

Ongoing until late June 2025, 
weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Day Works 

Monday to Friday 

7am to 5pm 

 

Some Saturday work may 

also be required 

 
Night Works 
Monday to Friday 
7pm to 5am 
 

Where 

Anderson Walk, between 
Graeber Road and Station 
Road, Smithfield 

More information 

Visit  dit.sa.gov.au/ 
andersonwalk 

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880 

 

Improved pedestrian 
safety and connectivity 

 

Smoother and safer 
travel for pedestrians 
and cyclists 

We are making it safer and more convenient 
for cyclists and pedestrians to cross 
Anderson Walk 

https://dit.sa.gov.au/andersonwalk
https://dit.sa.gov.au/andersonwalk
mailto:DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au
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Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious when passing through the area. Some areas may have 

restricted access, with traffic controllers on site to guide you to alternative routes.  

Access to properties and businesses will be maintained at all times. Advance notice will be provided if 

short term access restrictions are required. Please contact DM Roads on 1300 012 413 for urgent 

enquiries and access requests outside of business hours.  

There may be some noise from time to time, but we’ll do our best to keep the disruption to a minimum.  

There will be temporary impacts to bus stops in the area, please check the latest updates on scheduled 

services at www.adelaidemetro.com.au  

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 

 

 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/

